Krista Miller, Director PO Box 814 Mt Shasta, CA 96067 530.859.1309

March 11, 2008

Laura E. Mason, Program Officer Bill Graham Foundation 121 Steuart Street San Francisco, CA 94105

Re: H2O Manifesto Funding

Dear Members of the Funding Committee:

On behalf of H_2O Manifesto, under the sponsorship of Siskiyou Arts Council, I am writing to express heartfelt thanks for the funding your organization has given this project. My sincere thanks go to the Bill Graham Foundation for your participation in the development of the arts in our community, especially during these uncertain financial times.

This important funding enables H_2O Manifesto to launch its Spring 2009 North Siskiyou County performances. This helpful step provides the assistance needed to realize the full experiment which is H_2O Manifesto, a grass-roots presentation which engages communities and students county-wide by illuminating our diverse perspectives on water stewardship. The funding supports sixteen deserving local artists and production personnel who will see the vision through to an original, evening-length performance.

Thank you, once again, for the gift of this funding that encourages community development and enrichment through artistic excellence. I am excited for your attendance at our May 8^{th} , 2009 presentation of H_2O Manifesto at the Yreka Community Theater, Yreka, CA. I will send you press materials as they are created. Thank you very much!

Sincerely,

Krista Miller

Creator, H2O Manifesto